Review of the Family
Law System

2018- 2013
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TERMS OF REFERENCE

27th September 2017 - Attorney General requested a review of the
Family Law System in Australia.

CALL FOR SUBMISSIONS

14th March 2018 - Issues Paper and Call for Submissions Released

https://www.alrc.gov.au/publications/family-law-system-ip

CLOSED

SUBMISSIONS CLOSE

7th May 2018 - Issues Paper Submissions Close

DISCUSSION PAPER

September 2018 - November 2018 - Discussion Paper released with
call for submissions and consultations for approximately 2 months.

REPORT DELIVERED

31st March 2018 - Report delivered by the Australian Law Reform
Commission to the Australian Attorney Generals Department
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